
 

 

Adapted from the artwork of Jasmine Sarin 

Expression of Interest 

Seeking Talented Lightning Ridge  

Local Aboriginal Artists 

Local Aboriginal artists are invited to submit a portfolio of their work to be 

considered for Lightning Ridge Hospital’s Aboriginal Signage and Artwork project.  

Featuring local Aboriginal artwork in the Hospital is an opportunity both for the 

artist to showcase their work, and to be a part of building the strong cultural 

connection between our hospital and our community. 

The proposed artwork would include: 

 Two large paintings for the main facility health meeting room (located in 

the new Health One building). The theme for the paintings is to be related 

to the local Lightning Ridge and surrounding area Aboriginal community, 

highlighting a local story or important landscape location. 

 One large painting for the main reception area (located at the entry to the 

main building). The theme of the painting is to be of local Aboriginal 

significance and to be hopeful, calming and soothing.  

Submissions must be received either by e-mail to fiona.ostini@health.nsw.gov.au  

or in a physical portfolio to delivered to the Lightning Ridge hospital front office 

by 4.30pm Monday 6th July, 2020.  

 

Please note: assistance is available to help with submissions. If you have an idea 

and would like to be involved please contact Fiona or Vicky as below. 

 

Vicky Scott - Health Service Manager Lightning Ridge Hospital 0438 659 362 

Fiona Ostini – Redevelopment Change Manager 0436 367 829 

mailto:fiona.ostini@health.nsw.gov.au

